
Dear Squirrels' parents 

  

It has been brought to my attention, that there is currently a mud bath around the back 

of the year 1 area that parents walking from the main gate round to the Squirrels' 

classroom have to navigate each day.  I do apologise for this.  Can I suggest that from 

today, including this evening (if you receive this in time) you can wait at the front door to 

the school to collect your child, socially distanced as usual.  For the rest of the week, you 

can drop and collect your child from here.  This will mean that you won't see Miss 

Walters, but we will happily pass a message on for you.  We will review the situation in 

January and continue with this arrangement if the ground is still muddy. 

  

I hope that this short term solution will save you getting covered in mud at the start and 

end of the day.  Obviously if you use the back gate you can continue to drop at the 

Squirrels' gate as normal. 

  

Best wishes 

 

Jacky 
 


